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NEWSBYTE: China Bans Bisphenol A in Infant Feeding Bottles 
The Ministry of Health, together with five other China ministries, issued a joint notice on May 30, 2011 
announcing that the production of infant feeding bottles made of polycarbonate or containing 
bisphenol A (BPA) is banned in China starting June 1, 2011. From September 1, 2011, the import into 
China or sale in the China market of polycarbonate infant feeding bottles or infant feeding bottles 
containing bisphenol A will also be prohibited. For other food contact materials and articles, the 
specific migration limit of bisphenol A must comply with the limit set in the related national safety 
standard. 
 
Additional Information 
Full text of the Notice (in Chinese): 
http://www.moh.gov.cn/publicfiles/business/htmlfiles/mohwsjdj/s7891/201105/51866.htm 
 
 
Bureau Veritas Assistance  
If you have any questions, please contact your customer service representative. 
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